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Dear Candidate, 
 
Thank you for considering the headship of Mossbrook School as the next stage in your 
professional career. 
 
We wish you well as a prospective applicant for the head teacher of our very special school. 
 
We have wonderful pupils at Mossbrook; they are hardworking and enthusiastic in their day to day 
learning.  We hope you will see this when you visit our school. 
 
All the staff at Mossbrook are committed, dedicated and perform well under the strong leadership 
of the school. 
 
The governors, staff, pupils and parents / carers are now looking for a head teacher who can build 
on the current success of the school and continue to move it forward. 
 
We see this as a very special and exciting challenge for the right person and a great opportunity 
for a new leader to create more improvements with the support of a loyal team. 
 
We hope you will consider applying for this post and look forward to meeting you, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Linda Gott 

Linda Gott 
Acting Chair of Governors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


